Memorandum

To: Eileen DelLuca
From: Martin A. McClinton
Date: Friday, April 19, 2019

The purpose of this memorandum is to clarify the status of BSC1050C (BSC1050*) for students who had
taken this class in the past and now wish to use it as an additional General Education Science course
with lab (without lab if BSC1050). We no longer offer either class since EVR1001C covers much of the
same materials, and EVR1001C is considered a Core Gen Ed course by the State of Florida. Since we
removed BSC1050C as a class that the School of Pure and Applied Science is offering, it was removed
from the AA (and probably baccalaureate) general education degree audit for more recent catalog years;
BSC1050C was removed from General Education for the 2018-19 catalog. Student who took this Gen Ed
Science class in the past now find that this cannot use it toward any degree for which they now sign up
for without going through the Credit Review process.

It is recommended that BSC1050C be considered a General Education Natural Science course with lab

for all programs and BSC1050 be considered a General Education Natural Science course.

* For the Fall of 2017, BSC1050C was changed to BSC1050 following a review by the School when the
Science Gen Ed was change to one Lab science, rather than two, to align with State norms.
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Dr. Eileen Deluca, Provost




